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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL AND SUPERINTENDENT JOHNSON ON HOUSE 
PASSAGE OF SB2339 

 
“We commend Representative Jaime Andrade and the Illinois House of Representatives for 
hearing the voices of victims and taking steps to create a culture of accountability for those 
involved in carjacking. Chicago needs our legislative and judicial partners to step up to the 
plate and hold offenders accountable, and we strongly urge the Illinois Senate to pass this 
bill without delay.” 
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